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t:0V 5 1982

Docket No. 50-247

Consolidated Edison Company of
New York, Inc.

ATTN: Mr. John D. O'Toole
Vice President - Nuclear
Engineering and Quality Assurance

4 Irving Place
New York, New York 10003

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 50-247/81-06

This refers to your letter dated October 20, 1982, in response to our
letter dated August 12, 1981.

We have examined your compensatory measures for providing back-up communications
in order to satisfy item B-12 of our EPIA report 80-06 and have no further
questions at this time.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
,

W W '

]Tobod 6 Bac%S
Thomas T. Martin, Director
Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs

cc:
C. W. Jackson, Vice President, Nuclear Power
K. Burke, Director, Regulatory Affairs
W. D. Hamlin, Assistant to Resident Manager (PASNY)

!

F. Matra, Resident Construction Manager
Lewis F. Liberatori, Nuclear Licensing Engineer
Director, Power Division
Thomas J. Farrelly, Esquire
Brent L. Brandenburg, Assistant General Counsel
Public Document Room (PDR)
local Public Document Room (LPDR)

i Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York
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NOV 5 1982 '
Consolidated Edison Company 2

of New York, Inc.

bcc:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Chief, Reactor Project Section 1C

] P RI EP flI: TP']fe dIO/dmg

y|oker,,|Jp_ II/sj'f2.
Cr Mar n

U112/82 f

j OFFICIAL RECORD COPY
|

1

i

|

|

'.

l

'

I

. - - _ . . _ - - . - , - , ~ . ,__ _ _ _ _ _ . _ . . . . _ _ _ _ - - _ _ _ _ . _ _ . _ - . _ - - _ _ . _ . __ _ _ _-


